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                  21st June 2015
Dear Lion President,

Lions Clubs International Foundation (LCIF)
On behalf of our Foundation I would like to thank all the Clubs in the District that have donated to LCIF, our own Charity, this Lionistic year. The figures to date indicate that Clubs have donated in the region of £48,000 since 1st July 2014 – a truly amazing amount that will assist our Foundation to continue with its work of disaster relief, humanitarian efforts, sight and youth as it has done since 1968.
It is good to be able to see what LCIF is doing in a number of areas and with the ease of a right click on the mouse and ‘open hyperlink’ this is possible. I urge members to take a look at http://www.lcif.org/EN/our-work/disaster-relief/disaster-work.php to see the latest relating to Haiti following the 2010 earthquake; http://tinyurl.com/p8pfnyd  for numerous photographs of Lions at work in Nepal following the November 2014 earthquake and http://lionsclubs.org/blog/2015/05/19/lions-of-vanuatu-continue-their-relief-efforts/ to see the latest on Vanuatu following the March 2015 cyclone.
Kind regards.
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Lion Patrick Hamblin
District 105D LCIF Coordinator.
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“Teamwork, Leadership and Compassion”











